Gentet, Matthias

From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 09 November 2017 16:08
To: Planning

Subject: FW: Concern

Pl register as objection to 2014/6845/P

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5867

From: Avron Goss [mailto | NN

Sent: 09 November 2017 15:17
To: Thuaire, Charles <Charles.Thuaire@camden.gov.uk>

While | appreciate the Royal Free Hospital and the good work they do, it is with deep concern that | have read about

the Royal Free Hospital’s plans to build a new unit on the space of the car park on their site.

Continued and insistent development on an already overdeveloped site can only but impact the lives of the local
community. Matters are made worse by the negative impacts this construction will have on Hampstead Hill School,
both in terms of potential structural damage to a Grade | St Stephen site, and to the daily lives of the children that are

educated there.

It is troubling that submission has been carefully tailored to bypass the Section 106 sanction that construction should
pose no threat to the St Stephen site. And may | remind you that the site is filled with young on children on a daily
basis.

| am against this construction going ahead.

Surely the unit could be placed elsewhere on their very extensive site!

With kind regards

Avron



